
 

 
 

 

December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Autumn Term Non-Uniform Day - Friday 16th December 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Students may attend College in non-uniform on Friday 16th December. We are asking 

students to donate £1 on the gate which will be shared between our students’ chosen 

charities and future student reward activities.  

 

If students wish to wear a Christmas jumper, they may, but any (warm) casual clothing is 

acceptable. 

 

We must stress the following: 

  

• No fancy dress  

• No extremes of fashion including clothing that has slogans/offensive 

writing or innuendo. 

• No excessively high heels 

• No jewellery other than simple stud earrings 

• Students are required to keep the areas shown in the diagram below 

covered 

 
Should students not comply with these expectations then they will not be able to attend 

lessons.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

D Lloyd 

 

 

Mr D Lloyd 

Associate Assistant Principal 


